
 

 

Update: 
Proposed Closure of St Andrew’s Church of England High 

School from August 2020 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Notice is given in accordance with the Department for Education’s statutory 
guidance ‘Opening and Closing Maintained Schools’ (2018) that St Andrew’s Church 
of England (CofE) High School’s Governing Board, in consultation with Croydon 
Council and the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education are proposing to close St 
Andrew’s School from August 2020.  
 
This representation period will end on 25 July 2019 
 
St Andrew’s CofE High School is located at Warrington Road, Croydon, CR0 4BH.  
 
There has been a decline in pupil numbers over a number of years and the school is 
no longer considered viable both in terms of its ability to deliver a full and balanced 
curriculum and achieve financial sustainability. 
 

This notice is an extract from the complete proposal which can be viewed at 
www.croydon.gov.uk/standrews2020. Copies of the full proposal can also be 
obtained from Croydon Council at: School Place Planning Team, 4th Floor Zone A, 
Bernard Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon CR0 1EA. Email: 
school.org@croydon.gov.uk 

Any person may object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to 
the School Place Planning Team, 4th Floor Zone A, Bernard Weatherill House, 8 
Mint Walk, Croydon CR0 1EA. Email: school.org@croydon.gov.uk or please visit 
www.croydon.gov.uk/standrews2020.  
 

 
Signed: 

 
 
Interim Director of Education 
 
Publication Date: 27 June 2019 
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